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A Message from Ed Flavin, President 
Hello Fellow Turners, I hope everyone enjoyed watching the 
summer Olympic games.  Congratulations to all participants. Thank 
you Russell for a delicious Rouladen dinner.  Also thank you to all 
who volunteered and everyone that came down to eat, drink and 
party. With September upon us we’re picking up the pace for things 
to do. We have our annual softball tournament at Turner Camp on 
September 8th and 9th.  Beer sausage on September 16th from 9am 
until noon.  Family breakfast September 30th from 9am until noon 
and that’s on top or our weekly specials like Spin the Wheel for 
your drinks on Tuesdays, $1.00 burgers on Wednesdays, Family 
dinner on Thursdays and Fish Fry on Fridays, which is open to 
members and their guests. 
 
With October just around the corner this means “Elgin Turners 
Haunted House”! We need your help for this to be a success.  If 
you can help with the construction please call the club and add your 
name to our volunteer list.  If you would like to dress up and scare 
the bee-gee-bees out of someone, then sign up at the club.  The 
more people we have the more fun we will have. 
 
Thank you to everyone that has donated their time and/or money to 
the kitchen fund.  This is a slow, ongoing process due to working 
our regular jobs and now that the haunted house is upon us we 
must shift our attention to getting that ready to open. 
 
Please don’t lose focus on what being a Turner member is all 
about.  Get involved, Participate, Volunteer!  Life is short. Have fun 
with your friends. 
 
With Turner Regards, Edward Flavin, Elgin Turner President 

A Message from Theresa Ernst, Vice President 
Fellow Turners, It's hard to believe that September is already 
here.  We have many events coming up over the next few 
months.  The first will be the Annual Softball Tournament held at 
Illinois Turner Camp in Algonquin on September 8th and 9th.  Many 
volunteers are needed for this event so please stop down at the 
club to sign up or contact Theresa at 815-790-9526.  We are still in 
need of people to sell tickets, cook and bartend (you must be 
Basset certified).  After the games on Saturday there will be a 
Steak Dinner followed by DJ Ed so even if you aren't playing on a 
team come on out watch some softball and join the fun! 
  
Coming up in October will be our annual Haunted House this is 
probably our biggest money maker so please volunteer as much as 
you can.  The dates this year are October 12, 13, 19, 20, 21, 26, 
27, 28 and 31st.  The Halloween party for children 12 and under will 
be October 21st.  November will be a busy month also with the 
1450 Dinner Dance and the Turkey Raffle. 
  
Hope to see you at the club! Theresa Ernst - Vice President 

A Message from Jim Thompson, Treasurer 
I would like to thank the following members for their 
contributions to the kitchen remodeling fund. The monies will 
be put to good use. If anyone else would like to donate, 
please let me know.  Checks can be made out to Elgin 
Turners. 

 The Family of Connie Kanics, Doug Anderson, 
Theresa Ernst & Dan Buss, Ed Flavin, Carl & Judy Irps, Louise 

Koenig, Kirk & Ann Lingner, Ladies Night,  
John & Susan  Reed, John Schartow,  

Jim & Pam Thompson, Bill & Larah Wetzel 
 

A Message from Bill Genz, Kitchen Trustee 
Fellow Turner Members,  I would like to Thank Russell 
Pompa for cooking the Rouladen dinner on August 9th, he 
worked very hard to make a wonderful meal! Also, thank you 
to John Shartow for getting the meat for this event. Bruce 
Scott will be back at his masterpieces with "Country Fried 
Steak" on September 13th, come down and enjoy this. A little 
reminder that the Annual Randy Drews Memorial 16 inch 
Softball Tourney will be held the weekend of September 8th 
& 9th, at Illinois District Turner Camp. We will be putting up 
the fence at camp for this tournament on Tuesday September 
4th at 3:30, if any of you Camp Crazies :) are available to 
help, that would be great! Volunteers are needed for this 
tournament (ticket sales, bartenders, grill masters, etc.) also 
please remember that we need volunteers for ticket sales at 
the Steak di4nner/dance that Saturday night, if you would like 
to help with the dinner, you can contact Scott Lau. With any 
other questions for volunteering, please see our Vice 
President, Theresa Ernst. Thank you & Gut Heil. 

A Message from Jack Bucaro, Bar Trustee 
Summer Bar Specials 

$2.00 Bud Light Lime-a-Rita 
$2.50 Shiner Bock Oktoberfest 

WHILE SUPPLIES LAST!.   
Join us on Tuesdays for “Spin the Wheel” night!! 

We will be open for Sunday BEARS games! 

A Message from Seth Thomas, Club Manager 
Due to the Softball Tournament the club will be closed for 
lunch on Saturday September 8th, but please come visit me 
out at Illinois Turner Camp in Algonquin for some softball and 
the same great food you enjoy at the club. 
Hall rental dates are filling up pretty quickly so if you have an 
upcoming, shower, wedding, birthday party, etc. please 
contact me to book your date! 
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    Happy Birthday Elgin Turners!    
 

PATRICK OBRIEN -9/2, SCOTT LORENZE-9/3, ALAN LANGE-9/6, RUSSELL MORRIS-9/7, BRYON STEVENSON -9/10, 
KEN KLIMCZAK-9/11, WENDY BRISHKE-9/11, STEVEN ROTH-9/13, DAVID CROSS-9/15, ERIN GRAHAM-9/16, ERWIN HOLTZ-9/16, 

CYNTHIA ROGALSKI-9/16, EDWIN SCHMIDT-9/16, JAMES MCHUGH-9/18, JEFF ETHERIDGE-9/18, EDWARD FLAVIN -9/18, 
ALEX PETERSON-9/20, RYAN BECKER  -9/22, ANTHONY GRANATA-9/22, GERHARD DREWS-9/24, JENNIFER NICHOLS-9/26, 

RAYMOND NORTHWAY-9/27, JASON CURTIS-9/28, MURRAY MCGOUGH-9/28 
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FRIDAY SUMMER FISH FRY MENU 
 
From the Surf: 
 
All you can Eat Fish Fry Dinner, Fried Haddock, Perch, or both  8.89 
 
2 Piece Baked Haddock w/drawn butter (Additional Pieces $1.49)  7.99 
 
10 Piece Jumbo Shrimp Dinner (1/2 order 6.29)     8.89 
 
Combo Platter: 
 
Includes 1 Piece Haddock, 1 Piece of Perch, 4 Shrimp    8.89 
 
Chicken: 
 
4 Piece Fried Chicken Dinner        6.49 
 
8 oz Grilled Chicken Breast Dinner       6.83 
 

NO TO GO CONTAINERS WILL BE GIVEN FOR ALL YOU CAN EAT DINNERS 
 

DON’T FORGET TO ASK OUR CLUB MANAGER FOR HALL RENTALS! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


